

Beverford District Primary School Newsletter

20 School Rd Beverford 3590 Phone 50376622 Mobile 0409 329763 Email demorton.phillip.a@edumail.vic.gov.au www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au

22.5.2014

<u>Calendar</u>				
Playgroup at school every Monday 10am to midday				
Please come along. All welcome.				
Lunch warm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday and Thursday				
	Term 2			
Tuesday, May 27	Performance 'A Swag of Tales' at school with Woorinen and			
	Nyah schools			
Thursday,May 29	Swan Hill College transition day			
Monday, June 9	Queen's Birthday Holiday			
Tuesday, June 10	Winter sports Grades 3 to 6			
	Fun Day Grade P to 2			
Monday, June 16	Saving Lil & Archie performance 10am at Woorinen District PS			
Friday, June 27	Last day of term 2.20pm finish			
Term 3 Extravaganza Evening August 5 or 6 at the Swan Hill Town Hall				
The newsletter can also be viewed on our website				

<u>Performance 'A Swaq of Tales' at school</u> with Woorinen and Nyah schools Transportation, Gold Rush, Bushrangers and Swaggies.

A Swag of Tales leads the children through a zany yet informative history lesson that starts in England with a convict court case and covers the voyage to Australia, early Settlement, the Gold Rush, the Bushrangers, Squatters and the age of the Swagman.

To help convey to students the concept of time and history, a time line is drawn using 25 year intervals, that goes back eleven generations to the first fleet. Using toys, period costumes (some of which are worn by your students), stories and music, students get an idea of what life was like during those first one hundred and fifty years of European settlement in Australia.

http://www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au/newsletter.html

The whole show comes alive with great costuming, props, an impressive set and simple yet effective lighting. There is loads of audience participation as students are involved in everything from hold ups to dressing up in costumes of the day; and when 'Waltzing Matilda' is sung by a sheep from the sheep's point of view the result is hilarious. It's no fun being stuffed into a tucker bag!

If you would like to be included in the lawn mowing roster

or have any queries as to what it involves

Lawn Mowing please give me a call.

If you have any queries or difficulties give Rob McKay a ring on 0459 609 204

ii you have any queries of difficulties give Rob McRay a fing off 0439 609 204				
Mowing Roster				
March 15	Rob McKay	May 9	Todd Cornish	
March 29	Darren Noles	May 23	Caffrey Family	
April 12	Shane Barker	June 7	Tim Van Liessum	
April 26	Deon Steicke	June 21	Rohan Shadbolt	
Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowingdon't see you doing it but it is much appreciated.				

Enrol your child now

Woorinen South Preschool

Enrolments for 2015 are now open for pre-kinder and kindergarten

OPEN DAY Friday 23rd May 1.30pm to 3pm



Visit the preschool and meet the teachers.

Learn more about our pre-kinder & kindergarten programs.

Take a tour of the preschool. Talk to current parents.

Enrolment forms can be obtained from the following places:

- LMPA website www.lmpa.org.au or call LMPA on 5443 1229
- Preschool

If you have any questions about the preschool and are unable to attend on open day please feel free to call and speak to preschool staff on 5037 6741.

* Small groups

* Experienced Staff

* Modern Program

* Positive, caring atmosphere

Woorlnen South Preschool McCalman St, Woorlnen South Phone 5037 6741

All are welcome

Learning through